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 Date: June 17, 2011 
 Subject: End of Life for non-RoHS Compliant SMD Fuses 

 To: Cooper Bussmann SMD Fuse Customers 
 
On or before December 2007Cooper Bussmann obsoleted all non-RoHS compliant SMD fuses. 
 
The non-RoHS compliant fuse series affected by this obsolescence are listed below along with their RoHS 
compliant replacement series: 
 
1608FF – replaced by 0603FA-R 
0603FA – replaced by 0603FA-R 
3216FF – replaced by 3216FF-R 
6125TD – replaced by 6125TD-R 
1025FA – replaced by 1025FA-R 
1025TD – replaced by 1025TD-R 
TCP – replaced by TCP-R 
 
All other Cooper Bussmann SMD fuse series have been RoHS compliant since their launch. 
 
Cooper Bussmann no longer offers any non-RoHS compliant SMD fuses. 
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